
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

October 20, 2008 

MINUTES 
 

The monthly meeting of the Camp Springs Initiative was held October 20, 2008 at 

St. John Lutheran. Attending were Carolyn Allender, Nancy Enzweiler, Phillip 

Garber, Cory Wagner, Dennis Walter, Don Wiedeman and Anna Zinkhon.    
 

Minutes of the last meeting (August 2008) were read and accepted with one 

change. 
 

There was no Treasurer’s Report 
 

Old Business: Because election of officers was not held at Camp Springs Day, the 

Board will fill officer vacancies at the November meeting. 
 

New Business: There will be no board meeting in December. Meetings will be held at 

7 p.m. at St. John Lutheran on November 17, January 19 and February 16. 
 

Committee Reports 

Camp Springs Day: Tentative plans were made for next year’s Camp Springs Day to 

be held on August 29th, 2009 at Dennis Walter’s farm.  An anonymous gift of $100 

was made to CSI on Camp Springs Day. 
 

Watershed Protection and Stream Quality Improvement: Adopt-A-Highway cleanup 

will take place on November 2 at 1:30. Workers will meet at the Bed and Breakfast. 
 

Trails: The Sanitation District will be laying a pipe from Silver Grove to the Riley 

Road Pumping Station. They may lay a trail over top of the pipe. There will be 

further discussions with them. 
 

Herbst Tour: Next year’s tour will be October 17 and 18. We should have CSI 

information for distribution at tour locations.  
 

Historic Homes: A stone house owners’ meeting is planned for November 14 at 

Stonebrook Winery. 
 

Public Education and Outreach: Anna Zinkhon will look into Extension Office 

support. Other methods of communication – a Camp Springs Corner in the Campbell 
County Recorder, and another issue of the newsletter were discussed. A December 

issue of the newsletter is planned 
 

Other Business: Decorating the signs for Christmas was discussed. 

Next meeting date and time – November 17 at 7 p.m. at St John Lutheran 

Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary  



 


